To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to recommend Industrial Engineering, Inc. (IEI) and David Exe. IEI
worked with us at our El Paso, TX Plant as Design Engineering Group for our new
Plant Electrical Distribution System and worked with me in my position as Sr.
Field Electrical Engineer.

Dave Exe was my principle engineer and always available to answer any questions
that were encountered before and during our project. During his time with my
team, he was instrumental in helping our project met all our installation goals.

I’ve always put a premium on “saying what you are going to do” and “doing what
you say” among my team members and David never failed to deliver.

IEI and David were a delight to work with and I wouldn’t hesitate to hire them
again.

Should you have any further questions, feel free to reach me at 479-264-4580.

Thanks, _—>
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Ronnie Beqsley
Sr. Field Electrical Engineer
Packaging Corporation of America
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